

مواضيع الكتابة الامتحانية - المسار المتقدم

موقع المناهج ← المناهج الإماراتية ← الصف التاسع ← لغة انجليزية ← الفصل الثاني ← الملف

التواصل الاجتماعي بحسب الصف التاسع				
		CHANNEL		
روابط مواد الصف التاسع على تلغرام				
الرياضيات	<u>اللغة الانجليزية</u>	اللغة العربية	<u>التربية</u> الاسلامي <u>ة</u>	

المزيد من الملفات بحسب الصف التاسع والمادة لغة انجليزية في الفصل الثاني			
أسئلة الامتحان النهائي - المتقدم	1		
حل أسئلة الامتحان النهائي - جينرال	2		
مراجعة امتحانية نهائية	3		
<u>ملخص تعريفي بمفردات امتحان القراءة والقواعد المستوى 6.1 -</u> <u>العام</u>	4		
ملخص تعريفي بمفردات امتحان القراءة والقواعد المستوى 6.2 <u>-</u> <u>المتقدم</u>	5		

Name:....

Grade:....

GRADE 9 Ad WRITING TOPICS

Date:....

Write a paragraph about leisure activities (120 words)

*What are leisure activities?

What are the kinds of sports?

*What are the benefits of sport?

It is important to have fun and do the things you love. In our free time, we like to do a lot of activities and hobbies for entertainment with other people like friends and families. This makes the person feel happy and excited with new experience that he can't forget all his life.

While some people do indoor activities, others like going outside .Some people prefer to stay at home, watch TV, read a book, listen to music, watch a football match, cook or surf the net .Most young people like going on Safari or trips for sightseeing. They are interested in travelling to new places, watching films in the cinema or a play in the theatre or playing sport in the gym or a club.

Sport is one of the most leisure activities .They are exciting hobbies that are useful for the body. There are many kinds of sport. Some sports are team sports like football, basketball and volleyball, while others are individual sports like swimming. The most popular sport in the world is football. Many spectators like watching the matches of the world cup in the stadium and everywhere in the world.

Sport has good benefits on health. It helps the body be fit, healthy and free from diseases. Health .sport not only builds the body but also builds the character. Moreover the players learn life skills like cooperation, teamwork, and endurance. A lot of people are interested in playing sport and leisure activities in the club, sport centres and the gym. A lot of fans watch amazingly some international sport events like Grand Prix which is a famous car racing, they also like to watch Olympic Games.

In conclusion, there are many different free time activities that people enjoy. It's important to make time for leisure activities to maintain a healthy work-life balance.

Write a paragraph about sport event (120 words)

*Describe the sport event.

*What are the benefits of sport events?

Sport plays an important role in our lives, providing physical and mental health benefits, promoting teamwork and a sense of community and national pride.

The Olympics are one of the most important and widely watched sporting events in the world, showcasing the best athletes from around the globe who play together and compete in a spirit of fair .That's why the Olympics have become a symbol of international cooperation and sporting excellence. It holds every four countries in a host country. There are celebrations and entertainment in the first day and the last day. Every country creates logo.

Grand Prix is another international sport event .It is an international car racing. This sport event combines thrill and speed .People from all over the world pay hundreds of dollars and come to watch Formula I and Ferrari. A lot of famous film stars and the Royal families enjoy watching it .The UAE has an unusual Grand prix as the race happens at twilight for the first time so they lit the tracks with flood lights. Besides traditional sports, there are also a wide variety of unusual sports that offer thrill and challenges.

There are also a wide variety of unusual sports that offer thrill and challenges, like bossaball which is a football combined with volleyball .It is played in an inflatable court at the beach .

In conclusion sport promotes sportsmanship and cooperation It develops Physical and mental fitness, and excellence, inspiring young people around the world to achieve their dreams and their goals.

Write a paragraph about people and work (120 words)

*What is the importance of career?

What are the factors that affect on choosing career?

What does the future career require?

Career is a necessary part of person's life. It provides a sense of financial stability and personal growth. A career is a path that people choose to follow, which involves developing skills, gaining experience.

People's career choices are affected by many factors, including their interests, skills, values, and personal circumstances. Some people choose careers that related to their passions, such as art, music, or sports. Others may choose careers that offer financial stability or social status, such as medicine, law, or engineering. Advances in technology may create new career opportunities in fields like artificial intelligence.

The future career requires some skills like speaking a new language fluently and using technology. It also requires, High qualification, education training and experience. Moreover the person should have some personal qualities like confidence, creativity, and honesty. Loyalty, working in team and hardworking Career development often involves a process of continuous learning, skill-building, and networking, as people adapt to new challenges and opportunities.

In conclusion, people and careers are closely intertwined. Career choices are shaped by a variety of personal and societal factors .As the world continues to change, it is essential that people have the skills, knowledge, and training.

Write a paragraph your dream career (120 words)

*What is the name of the career?

What are the advantages of your future career?

What are the disadvantage of your future career?

How can you plan for your future career?

Every one dreams of their future career. It is important to know that every career has advantages and disadvantages at the same time.

When I grow up, I want to work as a doctor my father. This job has some pros and cons at the same time .The doctor works in a hospital and health care centers. The good points of this job is that you can get a high salary and a good social position. The doctor feels satisfied with your achievement when he helps sick people. Being a doctor is rewarding, you have responsibility to use your knowledge and experience to help sick people.

However the job of doctor is tiring and stressful .After studying for seven years studying medicine and the human body. The doctor always working. Even you are in vacation you can be called at any time in emergency. Sometimes he stays sleepless night with deep thought and responsibility so this job has a lot of responsibility as it connected with people's lives.

It is necessary to plan for my future career. I should have a plan to achieve his goals. The aims of career should be realistic, achievable .First of all ,I should think of my lifestyle and interests ; what I like and what I don't I like if I need a relaxed job or one need to travel. I think of my skills and abilities too.

Moreover I should ask my family members and people who work this job as they have more experience than me .They will give me a clear picture of the advantages and disadvantages of this job. I can join in a voluntary work a summer job to have more experience and practical skills.

I need to think of my education. I should study hard to have high qualification .I can attend youth forum that the government provides to youth to help student know more about career, know which jobs are available and needed nowadays. This a good opportunity to explore my personal strength and areas of interests.